23 February 2018

Scott Phillips

Sutherland Shire Council
General Manager

4-20 Eton Street
Sutherland NSW 2232

Dear Mr Phifips, 560#'

Re: Section 75W application to modify MP10-0076

As the proponent for MP10-0076 we consent to Sutherland Shire Council lodging an application for the
modification of the Approval to enable the pond shown in the original approval document to be deleted.

We authorise Sutherland Shire Council and or its appointed consultants to carry out what is necessary.
This includes negotiations with the Department and other State agencies to modify the consent in
relation to the changes in the park to conform with the scheme of development for the park described
in the plans prepared by Scott Carver which forms part of this application.

Yours Sincerely,

Dominic Sullivan
Director of South Village Pty Ltd
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